Public comment.

From: Linda Anzellotti <linda@anzellotti.net>

Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 3:41 PM

To: PUC PUC.PublicComments * PUC <PUC.PUBLICCOMMENTS@puc.oregon.gov>
Subject: Docket @ UW 186

To whom it may concern:

This email is to contest Docket UW 186, the rate increase that Sunriver Water LLC/Environmental
LLC. As | discussed via phone in late August 2021 with Tim Smith, increasing my water rate at 42%
more that it is now, is so way out of line as to be inconceivable. Tim Smith continued saying on our
phone conversation, that they installed new piping or something of that order and needed to cover
the costs. Wait a minute, it’s called a Budget, and they need to do a future forecast of needs, then
just maybe a minor increase that can be maintained within that budget. It is not up to the home
owners & businesses of Sunriver, many of whom are seniors on a fixed income, because this utility
company has overspent their budget. And by 42%, where is the common sense

Who is running the Sunriver Water LLC, to think it is okay to spend money first then say, oh who's
going to pay for this, Sunriver owners? We are a very small community, | must already pay $140 per
month, whereas % mile away, in Winter Wonderland, their water bill is % the amount that | pay.
When does it stop? When we are forced to move from our retirement home, because of continued
price increases from Utility companies?

So, this this | am requesting that UW 186 be denied.
Best regards,

Linda Anzellotti
541-316-0617



